
July 14th, 2021 

Project Labor Coordinator 
City of San Diego 
525 B Street, Suite 750 
San Diego, CA 92101 

Attention: Lea Fields-Bernard (lfbernard@sandiego.gov) 
Re: City of San Diego Project Labor Agreement for 
Pure Water Program Phase I Project 

Dear Sir: 

This is to confirm Ultra Engineering Contractors, Inc. agrees to be party to and bound by the 
City of San Diego 
Project Labor Agreement for Construction of Pure Water Program Phase I Projects, effective 
May 1, 2020, as such Agreement may from time to time be amended by the negotiating Parties 
or interpreted pursuant to its terms. Such obligation to be a Party and bound by this Agreement 
shall extend to all work covered by the Agreement undertaken by this Company on the Project 
pursuant to Contract 1861 for project North City Water Reclamation Plant Expansion and 
NCPWF Influent Pump Station and Pipeline, and this Company 
shall require all of its subcontractors of whatever tier to be similarly bound for all work within 
the scope of the Agreement by signing and furnishing to you an identical Letter of Assent prior 
to their commencement of work. 

Sincerely, 

Ultra Engineering Contractors, Inc. 

By: 

John West, Vice President 

Ultra Engineering Contractors, Inc. 
O-951.223.2552/M619.438.1213
John@DigWithAir.com

36806 Pebley Ct, Winchester, CA 92596 




